January 7, 1958

Maurice W, Nittler
2818 South Cherokee,
Englewood, Colorado
Dear Mr. Nittler:

I am in receipt of your letter concerning the monitoring
of our 1400 kiloeycle signal from Moscow, Idaho, Being the announcer
on duty at the time, I wish to report that your listing of the program
at that particular time is correct,

At this time, I wish to thank you for dropping us a

line and hope to have you aw a steady listener on the last Sunday

of every month at the 1400 spot. Thank you, again

A VERY SUCCESSFUL AND PROSPEROUS NEW YEAR

ery): inm%ély,‘
. Robert Gese, Jr.



